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319 Main Street 

Saugerties, NY  12477 

845-247-7275 

 

 

 

September 30, 2021 

 

Dear Berryessa Park / Berryessa Knoxville Road Property Owner:  

This is to notify you that a triathlon race event, consisting of swim, bike and run will be conducted in and 

around Putah Canyon Recreation Area at Lake Berryessa, Napa, CA on Saturday, October 30, 2021 

between 7:00 AM and 11:59 PM and on Sunday October 31, 2021 between 8:00 AM and 2:00 PM.   

A portion of Berryessa Knoxville Road that is located north of Putah Canyon Recreation Area will be 

partially closed during the race with traffic control provided by the California Highway Patrol.  Local 

residents will be able to enter or leave their property with the potential of some minor delays occasioned 

by the race. 

There will be no other closures of any roadways.  However, expect some delays due to cyclists on the 

following roads:  Berryessa Knoxville Rd., Pope Canyon Rd., Pope Valley Cross Road, and Pope Valley 

Rd./Butts Canyon Rd. 

For more information, please contact John A. Eickman by telephone at 845-247-7275 or by email at 

john@hitsendurance.com. 

Bests regards, 

 

John A. Eickman   
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